

# Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 14th May, 2018



Dear parents and carers,

Jesus wants us to be united with each other and with God. We show that we are united and part of God's family when we care for each other—living and working in unity. Pope Francis reminds us "It is Jesus himself who continues to care for his Church. Small gestures of tenderness and care, make us feel that the Lord is with us".

## Events this week

Monday	This is SATs and assessment week in school Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group		
Tuesday			
Wednesday	Swimming for Year 3		
Thursday	No credit union today (due to SATs).		
Friday	9.10 — Praise assembly — all welcome Royal wedding celebration day in school Years 2 and 5 visit to Knowsley Safari Park 2.20 - Reception class stay and play session-parents welcome		

## TRAVELLING ROSARY

During the month of May we have a special devotion to Our Lady.

Our travelling Rosary boxes will continue to be sent home to families for the next two weeks (please take some time to pray the Rosary at home with your families).

Junior children can come and pray the Rosary at playtimes if they choose, as well.

## INTERNET SAFETY

The children in all classes listened very carefully to the clear messages that were given last week during their additional internet lessons from our guest speaker.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificates awarded last week	Attendance
Reception	Jack Skinner and Orlagh Connor	Best attendance- Year 1 99.6% Well Done!
Year 1	Emily Perczynska and Millie Gill	
Year 2	Theo Wickham and Hubert Dragan	
Year 3	Rosie Barker and Ciera McHugh	
Year 4	Patrick Watson and Lily Hamer	
Year 5	Vinford Sibanda and Patrick Ferguson	
Year 6	Bryce Ganza and Ruby Wood	

### CLASS EDUCATIONAL VISITS

It is lovely for the children to go on educational visits with their friends and teachers (especially in the Summer term when the weather is usually nice). Thank you for paying your voluntary contributions.

#### ROYAL WEDDING CELEBRATIONS.

This FRIDAY we will be celebrating the wedding of Prince Harry to Meghan Markle in school by hosting a Royal wedding themed day.

Children can come to school dressed as princes or princesses (or wearing red, white and blue).

We will have a marquee on our front field and the children will be able to eat their packed lunch outside (weather permitting).

The children will be completing a variety of themed work during the day and they will get an ice- cream as a treat.

We hope that a photographer from the Evening post will come to school to attend our event.

Years 2 and 5 will also be enjoying their visit to Knowsley safari park.

## **SATs Week**

We wish all the children and staff in Year 6
the best of luck as they take their SATs
tests in English and Maths this week.
They have worked very hard during the
past few months and we hope that they
get the results that they truly
deserve. Also to the children in the other
classes who will be doing assessments
and special work.

SCHOOL UNIFORM -SEPTEMBER
We are introducing knitted jumpers and cardigans (they will look smarter and keep the navy colour unlike the various shades of navy sweatshirts we have now).

-Children will still wear black skirts or trousers.

-All children should wear white shirts/blouses with a school tie (school will buy a tie for each child, to help with the cost). Black SHOES should be worn by all. Thank you.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**